
PUBLIC HEARING 

December 12, 2018 

 
At 8:10 p.m. Supervisor Schiliro reconvened the Public Hearing which was adjourned on 
November 28, 2018 to consider the 2019 Preliminary Town and Special Districts Budgets. 
 
Supervisor Schiliro noted that four Work Sessions were conducted regarding the budget.  Mr. 
Schiliro said that conscious decisions were made to use $200,000 from Fund Balance which 
resulted in slightly more than a one percent savings in the tax rate.   
 
Interim Town Administrator Patti Dwyer and Town Clerk Alison Simon noted that there was no 
additional correspondence since the public hearing was opened on November 28, 2018. 
 
After all persons were heard who desired to be heard, Councilman D’Angelo moved, seconded by 
Councilman Reiter, that the Public Hearing be closed at 8:14 p.m. 
 
The roll call vote was as follows: 
Ayes:  Councilmen D’Angelo, DiGiacinto, Reiter, Berra, Supervisor Schiliro 
Noes:  None 
 
Councilman D’Angelo moved, seconded by Councilman Reiter, adoption of the 2019 Town 
Budget and 2019 Special Districts Budgets. 
 
The roll call vote was as follows: 
Ayes:  Councilmen D’Angelo, DiGiacinto, Reiter, Berra, Supervisor Schiliro 
Noes:  None 
 
 
      ________________________________ 
       Alison Simon, Town Clerk 
 
 
Dated:  January 9, 2019 
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